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I am against the requirement for finger printing in addition to the criminal history for new and
renewal licenses. We are a rural water supply located 90 miles from the closest FBI accredited
finger printing office. The proposed finger printing requirement is a hardship that should not be
implemented for new and renewal licensing. Continue the criminal history requirement but do not
add the finger printing requirement.


